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Question and Answer 
 
 
 
The current Salmon Falls Road Reconstruction project includes reference to a segment of road 
being designated by NHDOT as eligible for HSIP funding assistance. Could you identify the limits 
of the HSIP designation and any known safety issues that led it to be selected for HSIP 
designation? I checked with NHDOT and they weren’t sure and suggested contacting the City 
Engineer. 

 
 

We conducted a road safety audit with NHDOT (Stuart Thompson, NHDOT) on the section 
of road that was designated for such program as a result of the fact there has been more 
than one fatality in this section of road during the past 5 years +/-.  The section of road is 
between Whitehall Road and Tara Estates.  It was recommended that improvements to the 
clear zone be made (remove trees) and additional signage (chevrons, larger signs, etc.).  
We will be putting up better signage this year.  Other suggestions welcomed.  

 


